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Mark and Janis Greene <mgreene2@windstream.net>
Friday, January 29, 2010 8:53 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed Forex margin regulation changes

Dear Secretary - I recently learned of proposed regulatory changes designed to eliminate 1:100 leverage and requiring larger
margins. It would seem that such move would disqualify many smaller traders from the market and thus reduce the overall
liquidity. Although I am certain such proposal is designed to establish greater stability and security, I hope the interests of
smaller traders are also considered in the issues discussed. Thank you for your very kind attention and consideration, - Mark
Greene, Ashland, Kentucky


